GALLATIN COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY MINUTES

May 13, 2017

President Steve Swinford called the May meeting of the Gallatin County Genealogical Society to order at 11:00 a.m. at the Bozeman Public Library in the large meeting room. Three guests were introduced. There were 23 people present at the meeting.

Lillian Thiesen shared that the Mu Chapter she is involved with has donated Women's Educational Scrapbooks to the Gallatin History Museum. These books were started in the 1940's, and contain teacher's histories.

Secretary's Report: Katherine Attebury moved, and Jeri Devine seconded to approve April's minutes. The motion passed.

Treasurer's Report: Norma Ardesson reported that the society has \$1419.67.

Membership Report: Vice President Karen Maika reported that 53 people are now members of the Society.

Project Manager: Tricia Thompson reported that 205,000 records are now indexed online. Special mention to Dick Feltis, Norma Ardesson, and Lindy Bunch for their volunteering efforts. The Dokken Nelson funeral records have been indexed from the 1870's to 1910. Dahl Funeral Chapel has now agreed to let the Society index their records.

New Business: The 2017-2018 slate of officers was presented to the group. Katherine Attebury moved to accept the slate of officers as presented. Lindy Bunch seconded. The motion passed. The officers will remain the same as the previous year. The 5th birthday of the society was celebrated with cake. The meeting was then opened to the members for a time of sharing of individual genealogy stories.

Respectfully submitted, Linda Gengenbacher, Secretary